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David Richards

From: Sean McMorris <mcmorris23@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 10:03 AM
To: Redistricting
Cc: Angela Cortez; Holly Savage
Subject: Redistricting concerns
Attachments: 2021 11 04 Common Cause Letter to El Cajon City Council per redistricting.pdf

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor and El Cajon City Council,  
 
My name is Sean McMorris. I am a policy and organizing consultant with the nonprofit good government organization, California Common Cause.  
 
California Common Cause is currently monitoring the redistricting process in jurisdictions across California. We have concerns about El Cajon's 
current redistricting process that we outline in our attached letter. Please let us know if you would like to discuss the matter with us. We look forward 
to the City's reply. 
 
Regards, 
Sean McMorris  
 
 
--  
Sean McMorris 
Policy and Organizing Consultant 
California Common Cause  
453 S. Spring St, Suite 401, Los Angeles, CA 90013 
(Office) 213.623.1216 We are currently working remotely.  
(Cell) 626.382.6994 
mcmorris23@gmail.com  
LACC@commoncause.org 
www.commoncause.org/CA 
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